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 4th April 2014 

 

 
 
 
Reference the assault that occurred on 29th March 2014 
 
 

Dear Mr Lorainey 
 
Thanks you for telephone conversation this morning. 
In response to what you told me I have examined both the Crime report allegation of assault and the Temporary 
event notice (TEN) you submitted. 
I am slightly confused what night your TEN was held.  Can you please clarify; was it Saturday (29th) night in to 
Sunday (30th) morning or Sunday (30th) night in to Monday (31st) morning.  
As the CCTV footage is not available could you provide the SIA door supervisor log and incident book for the 
whole weekend activities at Master’s.  I am happy to collect at a suitable time for yourself. 

 
I have also forwarded this letter to Piper who you mentioned was managing the venue in your absence. 
 
I look forward to a prompt response so this matter can be dealt with and not jeopardise any other applications you 
make. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Nicola McDonald  
Licensing Constable 
Brent Police  

 
 
 
     
 


